

CITY OF CORONA OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Corona, California, and the Corona Utility Authority will conduct a public hearing in the Council Chambers, at City Hall, 400 South Vicentia Avenue, in said City of Corona, on Wednesday, January 5, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. or thereafter upon the following:

PROPOSED ACTION: Adoption of the Temescal Basin Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP). The City of Corona prepared a Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) for the Upper Santa Ana Valley Groundwater Basin, Temescal Subbasin (Temescal Basin) to plan for sustainable management of groundwater in the Temescal Basin.

This is a public hearing and you are invited to attend and comment on the Temescal Basin GSP described above. If you have written comments that you wish to be included in the staff report, please deliver them to the City Clerk, on or before the Tuesday prior to the meeting. If you have questions about this notice or the Plan to be adopted, please call Melissa Estrada with the Utilities Department at (951) 736-2479.

Sylvia Edwards, City Clerk

PUBLISHED: December 22, 2021